MEETING NOTICE
BOROUGH OF KEYPORT
HARBOR COMMISSION

Be advised that the previously canceled November 14, 2022 meeting of the Keyport Harbor Commission
has been rescheduled for November 28, 2022 at 7PM. The meeting will be held at the Keyport
Municipa!l Building, Council Chambers, 70 West Front Street, Keyport, NJ.

Formal action may be taken.

This notice is provided in accordance with the requirements of P.L. 1975, Ch. 231, Gpen Public
Meetings Act.

Nancy Smalling, Secretary
Keyport Harbor Commission




